
 

 
 

HARRISON HIGH SCHOOL-FALL SEMESTER 2022 
FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE  

 
 

 Thursday, December 15, 2022             Friday, December 16, 2022 
               8:20-9:50   1st Period Exam                                     8:20-9:50   3rd Period Exam 
  9:50-10:00   BREAK                                     9:50-10:00   BREAK  
               10:00-11:30 2nd Period Exam                                 10:00-11:30 4th Period Exam 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL at 11:30 a.m. - BUS TRANSPORTATION PROVIDED At 11:30 a.m. ONLY! 
 
Final Exams:   
 

During the two days of final exams, students should make every effort to be fully prepared. All courses will 
have a final assessment, to include those classes that took an EOC Exam. 

• Final exams will not be given early. All students will complete final exams during the scheduled 
exam time listed above. 

• Students who miss a final exam will receive a zero (0) on the exam. 

• Students must remain in class until the end of the period.  Under no circumstances will students be 
allowed to leave an exam early.  For example: No early checkouts. 

• Students must leave campus immediately and not return during the rest of that school day.  Please 
note that Cobb County policy states that students dismissed early may NOT go on other school 
campuses, including elementary and middle schools. Doing so may result in disciplinary action. 

• Bus service will be provided at the 11:30 a.m. dismissal time ONLY. 
 

 

Please note additional important information: 
 

• Report cards will be available via PARENTVUE and STUDENTVUE on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.  

• Any student who still has a textbook they need to return should return the book to the bookroom 
on December 15th or December 16th during the break period from 9:50-10:00am. The bookroom is 
located on the 600 hallway. 

• School is back in session for all students on Thursday, January 5, 2023. 

• Reminder: All students must exit campus upon dismissal at 11:30 a.m. on December 15th and 16th. 

• If you have any questions about final exams, please see your alpha administrator.  
 

 
 

Upon completion of finals, we wish all a wonderful Holiday Break! 


